
 

        
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Hermosa Beach Planning 
Commission scheduled for January 16, 2024 has been cancelled. The Planning Commission 
will meet at the next regular meeting on February 20, 2024 at 7:00 pm.  

 

DATED this 12th day of January 2024. 

 

 

                     

 

       

 

    


